- REF ID:A58628 X
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

ARMED FORCES SECURITY AGENCY
WASHINGTON 25, D, C. IN REPLY REFER TO

12 February 1951

Dr. Herbert J, Samborn
Exhibits Office
Library of Congrees
Washington 25, D, C.

Dear Dr, Sanborns

Thank you for bringing to my attention the forthecaming exhibit
of rapid methode of transmission of documents in connection with the
meeting of the American Documentation Instituts ¢n Pebruary 15,
Copies of the literature which you sent me have been distributed
within our own Ageacy, and additiomal oopies have been forwarded te
the appropriate offices within t.ho Departments of the Army, the Navy,
and the Alr Foerce.

I an very sorry that pressure of duty prevents my attendante at
the lecturs to be given by Drr, Evans, and at the general session of
the Inatitute, As you indiocate, the exhibit is of timely interest
in connsction with the prepcosed dhpu-sal of Government agencles, and
I am certain that &all who attend will gain a great deal of useful and
pertinent information,

Please convey a greeting from me to Dr, Evans and tell him I
hope to see him somestime soon at one of the Book Club mestings.

With cordial greetings to you, I am,
Sincerely yours,

WILLIAM ¥, FRIEDMAN
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